
-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Cech   
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 10:51 AM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Traffic Safety Committee delegation request 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or 
account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, 
please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to appear as a delegation before the Traffic Safety Committee 
 
At yesterday’s Council meeting, a presentation I made regarding traffic safety in North Burnaby was 
referred to that committee. I wish to speak to that presentation. 
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information. 
 
Thx 
 
Peter Cech 
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